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A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
FILE: SPREP 2/22 TO: SPREP National Focal Points 

SPREP Partners 
CROP Partners 

DATE: 24 October 2024 

CIRCULAR: 24/78 
 
SUBJECT:      Commencement of SPREP Strategic Plan Development 
         
Dear SPREP Members and Partners, 
 
At the Fourth SPREP Executive Board Meeting, September 2024, Members endorsed a  
proposed approach, process, timeline and indicative budget for preparing the next SPREP Strategic 
Plan.  
 
The Secretariat has commenced this planning process, under the leadership of the  
Secretariat’s Senior Leadership Team and with facilitation and coordination by the Strategic Planning, 
Partnerships and Resource Mobilisation Department (SPPR-D). 
 
Preparation of the Strategic Plan 2027–2036 will follow a two-phase process: 

a. Phase 1, Strategic Plan stocktake and scanning, September 2024 to April 2025; and 
b. Phase 2, Strategic Plan formulation, April 2025 to June 2026.   

 
The next Strategic Plan will guide SPREP’s future work programmes in delivering and reporting on 
positive impacts for the Pacific environment and Pacific resilience. We welcome the support and 
involvement of all Members and Partners as we undertake our planning process. 
 
For further information please contact Mr Maikali Nawaqaliva, Director SPPR-D, maikalin@sprep.org 
or Ms Melanie Bradley, Strategic Planning Adviser, melanieb@sprep.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued contribution to the work of SPREP. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sefanaia Nawadra 
Director General      
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